5th March 2018



Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Options Evening

You will know from recent communications that Year 8 Options Evening is scheduled for Wednesday 14th March. The evening will begin at 5.00pm with a presentation in the Hall, where we shall look at the options process. The rest of the evening will be an opportunity to gather further information on what each subject involves and possible progression routes.

You do not have to make a decision about options on the night! We will explain the final stage to you at Options Evening.

All students, together with their parents/carers will also have an interview with a member of the Senior Leadership Team to agree their option choices as part of a three-way discussion. These will take place on the 20th and 22nd March. Therefore if you are unable to attend the Options Evening, I would be grateful if you could please contact Miss Turner on extension 619 to arrange an appointment with a Senior Member of the Leadership Team.

We are in the process of updating all the subject information on the Guided Options section of our website, and this will be complete in time for Options Evening.

We look forward to seeing you next week.

arrock

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Horrocks

Principal

Principal: Mrs Christine Horrocks BSc (Hons) NPQH Chair of Governors: Dr Derek Cheetham

Hallcroft Road, Retford, DN22 7PY T: 01777 713700 F: 01777 713711 E: office@elizabethan.notts.sch.uk www.elizabethan.notts.sch.uk







